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Mr. Vladimir Lukin  

President of Paralympic Committee of Russia 

paralympru@gmail.com 

 

 

N. Ref.:E-32029/2020 V. Ref.: Loures, 14th April of 2020 
 

Subject: Covid-19 Pandemic 

 

Dear President of NPC, 

The impact the actual Covid-19 pandemic in our lives and society has been overwhelming. This is a 
common and silent enemy, that have forced us to change habits, staying far from loved ones and 
sacrifice crucial aspects in our lives. 

We feel concerned, powerless and touched by the news that reach us daily. 

For this reason, the Portuguese Paralympic Committee would like to express his full solidarity with 
the Russian population and in particular with the Russian Paralympic Family. 

We strongly believe that together we will win this battle; conscious that all Paralympic Athletes have 
already defeated toughest challenges in their lives. 

I would like to finish this letter with a message of hope, strength and courage, for the difficult times 
ahead. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

President 
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